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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

1. Further to the Announcement issued on 11 April 2017, the Cyprus Securities and 
Exchange Commission (the “CySEC”) announces that, a new email address 
MiFIDII.MiFIR@cysec.gov.cy has been created in order to support a smooth 
adjustment to the MiFID II/MiFIR regulatory requirements and address related 
queries from entities that will be affected by the new regulatory regime.  

 
2. Please also note that queries addressed to mifidii.authorisations@cysec.gov.cy 

should only cover issues relating to the new Application Forms regarding 
applications and notifications that entities intend to make before the 
implementation of the Law which transposes MiFID II that will enter into force on 
3 January 2018. 

 
 
Nicosia, September 19, 2017 
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